Information for OPGS A level Results Collection 
Dear OPGS Year 13 Students and Parents
We look forward to seeing our Year 13 students on 18th August to collect their A level results.
Students can collect their results from 8.30am to 10am from staff in the Hall. 
If students are unable to collect their results by 10am, they can nominate someone to collect them or ask for the results to be posted. Please contact office@opgs.org if you wish to ask for either of these arrangements. 
Should students need support with their UCAS application following their results, the Sixth Form Team will be available in Room 46 from 8.30am to 4pm on 18th August. Parents are welcome to join students in this position. Please make sure you bring your mobile phone and a recharger. 
Ms Craig and Ms Bevan will be available for students who want to discuss the examination review process.
The Sixth Form Team will also be available to support students and parents on 19th August 10am to 2pm in Room 46. Please contact sixthform@opgs.org if you want to come in on that Friday. 
Please note that all Year 12 school email addresses and school accounts will no longer function after 30th August 2022. Students should save all their work and any important emails to their personal accounts before then. 
Please make a note in your diaries that parents and students from the Class of 22 are invited to a Celebration of Achievement Dinner on 16th December 2022 at OPGS. Invitations will be sent to you in the Autumn Term. 
